St. Mark's Lutheran School Steeleville, Illinois

Dear Parents,

Please complete the following Permission for Publication of Student Photographs and return it by the first day of school.

Permission for Publication of Student Photographs

From time to time, pictures of St. Mark's students may be used to provide information or to promote our school. Possible media include but are not limited to school and church newsletters, school yearbook, bulletin boards, newspapers, television, school and church website, social media, and promotional materials. Student pictures may at times be identified by name.

I grant permission for my child's photograph to be published		Yes	No
Student Name:	Grade		
Parent/Guardian Name:(Please Print)			
Parent/Guardian Signature:	Date:		

Parents always have the right to change this at any time.